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December 23, 2016

PRRIP
sackettb@headwaterscorp.com

Dear PRRIP,

On December 22, 2016, the Board of the Central Platte Natural Resource District (‘CPNRD”)
approved the results of the Groundwater Exchange Program for the 2017 growing season.

This is to inform you that the location associated with the Bid ID in the table below has been
identified as a partially filled Winning Bid.

Quantity and Price
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250.00
17-9077 -- (up to $300, OOO) -- 35.11 249.18 $8,748.71 ‘ |

By no later than Friday, January 6, 2017, the sum of the amounts of your Winning Bids,
$8,748.71, must be paid to the CPNRD by check.

The CPNRD will contact you to:
e Provide instructions to finalize paperwork for your Winning Bids;
e Confirm once your payment has cleared; and
e Alert you when your temporary seasonal permission to irrigate is effective.

Every bid submitted in the Groundwater Exchange Program for the 2017 growing season had
the potential to be a Winning Bid based on location. However, not all participants were
successful, and Winning Bids were those with the most competitive prices.

We thank you for your participation in the Groundwater Exchange Program. We welcome your
feedback by email to market4water@nera.com.
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